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Road Closure

The Town of Stephenville advises residents that
Massachusetts Drive, from the Bridge at the
intersection of West Street to the intersection of
Tennessee Drive will be closed on Monday, June 30,
2025, to complete road work.

We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate
your patience and understanding.
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